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units, text manipulation, colors, backgrounds, borders, visual formatting, and
positioning.
Beginning Perl for Bioinformatics James Tisdall 2001-10-22 With its highly
developed capacity to detect patterns in data, Perl has become one of the most
popular languages for biological data analysis. But if you're a biologist with
little or no programming experience, starting out in Perl can be a challenge. Many
biologists have a difficult time learning how to apply the language to
bioinformatics. The most popular Perl programming books are often too theoretical
and too focused on computer science for a non-programming biologist who needs to
solve very specific problems.Beginning Perl for Bioinformatics is designed to get
you quickly over the Perl language barrier by approaching programming as an
important new laboratory skill, revealing Perl programs and techniques that are
immediately useful in the lab. Each chapter focuses on solving a particular
bioinformatics problem or class of problems, starting with the simplest and
increasing in complexity as the book progresses. Each chapter includes programming
exercises and teaches bioinformatics by showing and modifying programs that deal
with various kinds of practical biological problems. By the end of the book you'll
have a solid understanding of Perl basics, a collection of programs for such tasks
as parsing BLAST and GenBank, and the skills to take on more advanced
bioinformatics programming. Some of the later chapters focus in greater detail on
specific bioinformatics topics. This book is suitable for use as a classroom
textbook, for self-study, and as a reference.The book covers: Programming basics
and working with DNA sequences and strings Debugging your code Simulating gene
mutations using random number generators Regular expressions and finding motifs in
data Arrays, hashes, and relational databases Regular expressions and restriction
maps Using Perl to parse PDB records, annotations in GenBank, and BLAST output
Hegarty on Creativity John Hegarty 2014-03-24 We're all creative, but only some of
us will be lucky enough to earn our living by it. Creativity isn't an occupation.
It's a preoccupation. It invents, perfects and defines our world. It explains and
entertains us. But what drives creativity? Inspires it? Sustains it? Written and
delightfully illustrated by one of the leaders in creative thinking, 'Hegarty on
Creativity' is insightful, stimulating, amusing and radical. This is one of the
few books that can change your life.
Learn Ruby the Hard Way Zed A. Shaw 2014-12-01 You Will Learn Ruby! Zed Shaw has
perfected the world’s best system for learning Ruby. Follow it and you will
succeed–just like the hundreds of thousands of beginners Zed has taught to date!
You bring the discipline, commitment, and persistence; the author supplies
everything else. In Learn Ruby the Hard Way, Third Edition , you’ll learn Ruby by
working through 52 brilliantly crafted exercises. Read them. Type their code
precisely. (No copying and pasting!) Fix your mistakes. Watch the programs run. As
you do, you’ll learn how software works; what good programs look like; how to
read, write, and think about code; and how to find and fix your mistakes using
tricks professional programmers use. Most importantly, you’ll learn the following,
which you need to start writing excellent Ruby software of your own: • Installing
your Ruby environment • Organizing and writing code • Ruby symbols and keywords •
Basic mathematics • Variables and printing • Strings and text • Interacting with
users • Working with files • Using and creating functions • Looping and logic •
Arrays and elements • Hashmaps • Program design • Object-oriented programming •
Inheritance and composition • Modules, classes, and objects • Project “skeleton”
directories • Debugging and automated testing • Advanced user input • Text
processing • Basic game development • Basic web development It’ll Be Hard At
First. But Soon, You’ll Just Get It–And That Will Feel Great! This tutorial will
reward you for every minute you put into it. Soon, you’ll know one of the world’s
most powerful, popular programming languages. You’ll be a Ruby programmer. Watch
Zed, too! The accompanying DVD contains 5+ hours of passionate, powerful teaching:
a complete Ruby video course! Zed Shaw is an avid guitar player, programmer, and
writer whose books teach people all over the world how to write software. His book
Learn Python the Hard Way has been read by millions of people around the world.
His software has been used by many large and small companies. His essays are often
quoted and read by members of many geek communities. He is an entertaining and
lively writer, who is sure to keep you laughing and make you think.
Fullstack Vue Hassan Djirdeh 2018-04 Ready to Master Vue.js? What if you could
master the entire framework - with solid foundations - in less time without
beating your head against a wall? Imagine how quickly you could work if you knew
the best practices and the best tools? Stop wasting your time searching and have
everything you need to be productive in one, well-organized place, with complete
examples to get your project up without needing to resort to endless hours of
research. Lots of Sample Apps and Code You will learn what you need to know to
work professionally with Fullstack Vue: The Complete Guide to Vue.js You'll build:
A Server-Persisted Shopping Cart Use the Flux-like library Vuex to manage data for
a large shopping cart application that persists information on to a local server.
A Calendar Event App Dive deeper into component based architecture by learning how
simple state management works with Vue Single-file components. A Voting
Application Learn how to render dynamic components and use standard Vue directives
to build an interactive voting application. Forms with Validations Build powerful
forms that accept user input, and give clear messaging when the input is of an
invalid format. Vuex-based Routes and Authentication Build on top of the server
persisted shopping cart app by creating dynamic routes and a token authentication
flow with the official vue-router library. Build bullet-proof apps with Testing
Use Vue's official test utility library, vue-test-utils, to create meaningful
tests for a daily weather app that interacts with a third party API. What our
Customers Say "Another must read from the team! Going through the book's realworld apps is like growing your dev superpowers one concept at a time." -- Luis
Fernando Saavedra Meza "Providing code variations for every step along the way has
been really helpful, by showing how the end result should look and making it
easier for me to reproduce it!" -- Marina Landisberg "Hands up to Hassan for this
masterpiece. In ready to follow steps and concise manner, you'll guided to master
the framework of the future piece by piece. This book will make you love the
frontend again and overcome the Javascript fatigue. Great job!" -- Christoph
Jasinksi
Grokking the Java Interview Javin Paul 2021-01-26 Cracking Java Interview is not
easy and one of the main reasons for that is Java is very vast. There are a lot of
concepts and APIs to master to become a decent Java developer. Many people who are
good at general topics like Data Structure and Algorithms, System Design, SQL, and
Database fail to crack the Java interview because they don't spend time to learn
the Core Java concepts and essential APIs and packages like Java Collection
Framework, Multithreading, JVM Internals, JDBC, Design Patterns, and Object-

CSS Secrets Lea Verou 2015-06-04 In this practical guide, CSS expert Lea Verou
provides 47 undocumented techniques and tips to help intermediate-to advanced CSS
developers devise elegant solutions to a wide range of everyday web design
problems. Rather than focus on design, CSS Secrets shows you how to solve problems
with code. You'll learn how to apply Lea's analytical approach to practically
every CSS problem you face to attain DRY, maintainable, flexible, lightweight, and
standards-compliant results. Inspired by her popular talks at over 60
international web development conferences, Lea Verou provides a wealth of
information for topics including: Backgrounds and Borders Shapes Visual Effects
Typography User Experience Structure and Layout Transitions and Animations
HTML and CSS Jon Duckett 2011-11-08 A full-color introduction to the basics of
HTML and CSS from the publishers of Wrox! Every day, more and more people want to
learn some HTML and CSS. Joining the professional web designers and programmers
are new audiences who need to know a little bit of code at work (update a content
management system or e-commerce store) and those who want to make their personal
blogs more attractive. Many books teaching HTML and CSS are dry and only written
for those who want to become programmers, which is why this book takes an entirely
new approach. Introduces HTML and CSS in a way that makes them accessible to
everyone—hobbyists, students, and professionals—and it’s full-color throughout
Utilizes information graphics and lifestyle photography to explain the topics in a
simple way that is engaging Boasts a unique structure that allows you to progress
through the chapters from beginning to end or just dip into topics of particular
interest at your leisure This educational book is one that you will enjoy picking
up, reading, then referring back to. It will make you wish other technical topics
were presented in such a simple, attractive and engaging way! This book is also
available as part of a set in hardcover - Web Design with HTML, CSS, JavaScript
and jQuery, 9781119038634; and in softcover - Web Design with HTML, CSS,
JavaScript and jQuery, 9781118907443.
Making and Breaking the Grid Timothy Samara 2005-05-01 For designers working in
every medium, layout is arguable the most basic, and most important, element.
Effective layout is essential to communication and enables the end user to not
only be drawn in with an innovative design but to digest information easily.
Making and Breaking the Grid is a comprehensive layout design workshop that
assumes that in order to effectively break the rules of grid-based design, one
must first understand those rules and see them applies to real-world projects.
Text reveals top designersÆ work in process and rationale. Projects with similar
characteristics are linked through a simple notational system that encourages
exploration and comparison of structure ideas. Also included are historical
overviews that summarize the development of layout concepts, both grid-based and
non-grid based, in modern design practice.
Quieting the Boom Lawrence R. Benson 2013
Angular Projects Zama Khan Mohammed 2019-09-13 Understand Angular web development
by building real-world captivating applications exploring various web technologies
and best practices Key FeaturesExplore Angular's capabilities in building Web
apps, mobile apps, and browser gamesGet to know Angular's latest features like Ivy
renderer, Lazy loading and differential loadingBuild test-driven Angular
applications using Jasmine and Jest frameworksBook Description Angular is one of
the best frameworks, not only for building web applications, but also for building
applications on other platforms such as desktop and mobile. It is packed with
amazing web tools that allow developers to become more productive and make the
development experience a happier one This book will be your practical guide when
it comes to building optimized web apps using Angular. The book explores a number
of popular features, including the experimental Ivy rendered, lazy loading, and
differential loading, among others, in the projects. It starts with the basics of
Angular and its tools, which will help you to develop and debug Angular
applications. You will learn how to create an SPA using Angular Router, and
optimize it by code splitting and Preloading Routes. We will then build a formheavy application and make forms reactive by using Reactive Forms. After that, we
will learn how to build a Progressive Web App, and a server-side rendering app, as
well as a MonoRepo app. Furthermore, we will also dive into building mobile apps
using Ionic and NativeScript. Finally, we end the book by creating a component
library for our application using Angular CDK and then testing it. By the end of
this book, you’ll have gained comprehensive insights into using Angular, along
with hands-on experience in creating intuitive real-world applications. What you
will learnSet up Angular applications using Angular CLI and Angular
ConsoleUnderstand lazy loading using dynamic imports for routingPerform serverside rendering by building an SEO applicationBuild a Multi-Language NativeScript
Application with AngularExplore the components library for frontend web using
Angular CDKScale your Angular applications using Nx, NgRx, and ReduxWho this book
is for If you are a developer who has some experience with Angular and are looking
to become well-versed with the essential tools and deal with the various use cases
you may encounter with Angular, then this book is for you. Basic knowledge of web
application development and experience working with ES6 or TypeScript are assumed.
Learning Patterns Lydia Hallie 2021-10-31 In this book, you will learn design
patterns, performance and rendering patterns for building high-quality web
applications using modern JavaScript and React. Patterns are time-tested templates
for writing code. They can be really powerful, whether you're a seasoned developer
or beginner, bringing a valuable level of resilience and flexibility to your
codebase. Whether it's better user-experience, developer-experience or just
smarter architecture, the patterns in “Learning Patterns” can be a valuable
consideration for any modern web application.
Laying the Foundations Andrew Couldwell 2019-10-16 Laying the Foundations is a
comprehensive guide to creating, documenting, and maintaining design systems, and
how to design websites and products systematically. It's an ideal book for web
designers and product designers (of all levels) and especially design teams. This
is real talk about creating design systems and digital brand guidelines. No
jargon, no glossing over the hard realities, and no company hat. Just good advice,
experience, and practical tips. System design is not a scary thing — this book
aims to dispel that myth. It covers what design systems are, why they are
important, and how to get stakeholder buy-in to create one. It introduces you to a
simple model, and two very different approaches to creating a design system.
What's unique about this book is its focus on the importance of brand in design
systems, web design, product design, and when creating documentation. It's a
comprehensive guide that’s simple to follow and easy on the eye.
Cascading Style Sheets Eric A. Meyer 2004 Demonstrates the control and flexibility
Cascading Style Sheets bring to Web design, covering selectors and structure,
tailwind-css-resume-template
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Oriented Programming. This book aims to fill that gap and introduce you to
classical Java interview questions from these topics. By going through these
questiosn and topic you will not only expand your knowledge but also get ready for
your Next Java interview. If you are preparing for Java interviews then I highly
recommend you to go through these questions befor your telephonic or face-to-face
interviews, you will not only gain confidence and knowelge to answer the question
but also learn how to drive Java interview in your favor. This is the single most
important tip I can give you as a Java developer. Always, remember, your answers
drive interviews, and these questions will show you how to drive Interviewer to
your strong areas. All the best for the Java interview and if you have any
questions or feedback you can always contact me on twitter javinpaul (http:
//twitter.com/javinpaul) or comment on my blogs Javarevisited(http:
//javarevisited.blogspot.com) and Java67(http: //java67.c
Web Development with Blazor Jimmy Engström 2021-06-18 Develop modern web UIs
quickly with server-side Blazor and Blazor WebAssembly Key FeaturesCreate and
deploy a production-ready Blazor application from start to finishLearn Blazor
fundamentals, gain actionable insights, and discover best practicesFind out how,
when, and why to use server-side Blazor and Blazor WebAssemblyBook Description
Blazor is an essential tool if you want to build interactive web apps without JS,
but it comes with its own learning curve. Web Development with Blazor will help
you overcome most common challenges developers face when getting started with
Blazor and teach you the best coding practices. You’ll start by learning how to
leverage the power of Blazor and explore the full capabilities of both Blazor
Server and Blazor WebAssembly. Then you’ll move on to the practical part, which is
centred around a sample project – a blog engine. This is where you’ll apply all
your newfound knowledge about creating Blazor Server and Blazor WebAssembly
projects, the inner working of Razor syntax, and validating forms, as well as
creating your own components. You’ll learn all the key concepts involved in web
development with Blazor, which you’ll also be able to put into practice straight
away. By showing you how all the components work together practically, this book
will help you avoid some of the common roadblocks that novice Blazor developers
face and inspire you to start experimenting with Blazor on your other projects.
When you reach the end of this Blazor book, you'll have gained the confidence you
need to create and deploy production-ready Blazor applications. What you will
learnUnderstand the different technologies that can be used with Blazor, such as
Blazor Server and Blazor WebAssemblyFind out how to build simple and advanced
Blazor componentsExplore the differences between Blazor Server and Blazor
WebAssembly projectsDiscover how Entity Framework works and build a simple APIGet
up to speed with components and find out how to create basic and advanced
componentsExplore existing JavaScript libraries in BlazorUse techniques to debug
your Blazor Server and Blazor WebAssembly applicationsTest Blazor components using
bUnitWho this book is for If you’re a .NET web or software developer who wants to
build web UIs using C#, then this book is for you. You’ll need intermediate-level
web-development skills and basic knowledge of C# before you get started; the book
will guide you through the rest.
Eloquent JavaScript Marijn Haverbeke 2011-01-15 JavaScript is at the heart of
almost every modern Web application, whether it's Google Apps, Twitter, or the
newest browser-based game. Though it's simple for beginners to pick up and play
with, JavaScript is not a toy—it's a flexible and complex language that can be
used to build full-scale applications. Eloquent JavaScript dives into this
flourishing language and teaches you to write code that's beautiful and effective.
By immersing you in example code and encouraging experimentation right from the
start, the author quickly gives you the tools you need to build your own programs.
As you follow along with examples like an artificial life simulation and a version
of the classic game Sokoban, you'll learn to: –Understand the essential elements
of programming: syntax, control, and data –Use object-oriented and functional
programming techniques to organize and clarify your programs –Script the browser
and make basic Web applications –Work with tools like regular expressions and
XMLHttpRequest objects And since programming is an art that's best learned by
doing, all example code is available online in an interactive sandbox for you to
experiment with. With Eloquent JavaScript as your guide, you can tweak, expand,
and modify the author's code, or throw it away and build your own creations from
scratch. Before you know it, you'll be fluent in the language of the Web.
The Glass Tree M. Mukundan 2011 Unni has lots and lots of stories to tell. And his
grandmother cannot go to sleep without one of little Unni's colourful tales. A
delightful retelling of the original prize-winning story by one of the best
Malayalam writers today to inspire all storytellers!
Learning Web Design Jennifer Robbins 2018-05-11 Do you want to build web pages but
have no prior experience? This friendly guide is the perfect place to start.
You’ll begin at square one, learning how the web and web pages work, and then
steadily build from there. By the end of the book, you’ll have the skills to
create a simple site with multicolumn pages that adapt for mobile devices. Each
chapter provides exercises to help you learn various techniques and short quizzes
to make sure you understand key concepts. This thoroughly revised edition is ideal
for students and professionals of all backgrounds and skill levels. It is simple
and clear enough for beginners, yet thorough enough to be a useful reference for
experienced developers keeping their skills up to date. Build HTML pages with
text, links, images, tables, and forms Use style sheets (CSS) for colors,
backgrounds, formatting text, page layout, and even simple animation effects Learn
how JavaScript works and why the language is so important in web design Create and
optimize web images so they’ll download as quickly as possible NEW! Use CSS
Flexbox and Grid for sophisticated and flexible page layout NEW! Learn the ins and
outs of Responsive Web Design to make web pages look great on all devices NEW!
Become familiar with the command line, Git, and other tools in the modern web
developer’s toolkit NEW! Get to know the super-powers of SVG graphics
Learning Go Programming Vladimir Vivien 2016-10-26 An insightful guide to learning
the Go programming language About This Book Insightful coverage of Go programming
syntax, constructs, and idioms to help you understand Go code effectively Push
your Go skills, with topics such as, data types, channels, concurrency, objectoriented Go, testing, and network programming Each chapter provides working code
samples that are designed to help reader quickly understand respective topic Who
This Book Is For If you have prior exposure to programming and are interested in
learning the Go programming language, this book is designed for you. It will
quickly run you through the basics of programming to let you exploit a number of
features offered by Go programming language. What You Will Learn Install and
configure the Go development environment to quickly get started with your first
program. Use the basic elements of the language including source code structure,
variables, constants, and control flow primitives to quickly get started with Go
Gain practical insight into the use of Go's type system including basic and
composite types such as maps, slices, and structs. Use interface types and
techniques such as embedding to create idiomatic object-oriented programs in Go.
Develop effective functions that are encapsulated in well-organized package
structures with support for error handling and panic recovery. Implement
goroutine, channels, and other concurrency primitives to write highly-concurrent
and safe Go code Write tested and benchmarked code using Go's built test tools
Access OS resources by calling C libraries and interact with program environment
at runtime In Detail The Go programming language has firmly established itself as
a favorite for building complex and scalable system applications. Go offers a
direct and practical approach to programming that let programmers write correct
tailwind-css-resume-template

and predictable code using concurrency idioms and a full-featured standard
library. This is a step-by-step, practical guide full of real world examples to
help you get started with Go in no time at all. We start off by understanding the
fundamentals of Go, followed by a detailed description of the Go data types,
program structures and Maps. After this, you learn how to use Go concurrency
idioms to avoid pitfalls and create programs that are exact in expected behavior.
Next, you will be familiarized with the tools and libraries that are available in
Go for writing and exercising tests, benchmarking, and code coverage. Finally, you
will be able to utilize some of the most important features of GO such as, Network
Programming and OS integration to build efficient applications. All the concepts
are explained in a crisp and concise manner and by the end of this book; you would
be able to create highly efficient programs that you can deploy over cloud. Style
and approach The book is written to serve as a reader-friendly step-by-step guide
to learning the Go programming language. Each topic is sequentially introduced to
build on previous materials covered. Every concept is introduced with easy-tofollow code examples that focus on maximizing the understanding of the topic at
hand.
Ruby on Rails Tutorial Michael Hartl 2016-11-17 This is the eBook of the printed
book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print supplements
that may come packaged with the bound book. Used by sites as varied as Twitter,
GitHub, Disney, and Airbnb, Ruby on Rails is one of the most popular frameworks
for developing web applications, but it can be challenging to learn and use.
Whether you’re new to web development or new only to Rails, Ruby on Rails™
Tutorial, Fourth Edition, is the solution. Best-selling author and leading Rails
developer Michael Hartl teaches Rails by guiding you through the development of
three example applications of increasing sophistication. The tutorial’s examples
focus on the general principles of web development needed for virtually any kind
of website. The updates to this edition include full compatibility with Rails 5, a
division of the largest chapters into more manageable units, and a huge number of
new exercises interspersed in each chapter for maximum reinforcement of the
material. This indispensable guide provides integrated tutorials not only for
Rails, but also for the essential Ruby, HTML, CSS, and SQL skills you need when
developing web applications. Hartl explains how each new technique solves a realworld problem, and then he demonstrates it with bite-sized code that’s simple
enough to understand, yet novel enough to be useful. Whatever your previous web
development experience, this book will guide you to true Rails mastery. This book
will help you Install and set up your Rails development environment, including
pre-installed integrated development environment (IDE) in the cloud Go beyond
generated code to truly understand how to build Rails applications from scratch
Learn testing and test-driven development (TDD) Effectively use the Model-ViewController (MVC) pattern Structure applications using the REST architecture Build
static pages and transform them into dynamic ones Master the Ruby programming
skills all Rails developers need Create high-quality site layouts and data models
Implement registration and authentication systems, including validation and secure
passwords Update, display, and delete users Upload images in production using a
cloud storage service Implement account activation and password reset, including
sending email with Rails Add social features and microblogging, including an
introduction to Ajax Record version changes with Git and create a secure remote
repository at Bitbucket Deploy your applications early and often with Heroku
Freelance Newbie RealToughCandy 2019-02-01 Are you ready to jump-start your
freelance career? Freelance Newbie has you covered! In this book, you’ll learn
practical, actionable steps you can start using today to get your first client by
the end of the week. Featuring all the methods, techniques, tips, tricks, and
insights you need to succeed, Freelance Newbie was written by a working freelancer
whose mission is to help people like you find personal success and financial
independence. The material you’ll read here has never been featured at a lower
price — you simply cannot get this kind of value for less. We go through
everything step-by-step with real-world examples so you know exactly what you need
to do to become a successful freelancer. In Freelance Newbie, you’ll learn how to:
:• Develop a business plan from scratch• Establish a suitable work environment •
Configure your own freelance website to generate quality leads • Determine what
services to offer (and what to do if you don't know how to do something) • Figure
out an appropriate pricing scheme for your services • Find “starter” clients that
pave the way for 5-star social proof and full-paying, long-term clients • Draft
effective proposals and contracts• Advertise for free (or very, very cheaply) •
Deliver above-average customer service • Efficiently complete client projects —
time runs out FAST • And much, much more! This book can also be used as the
perfect companion manual to the video course available on Udemy by RealToughCandy.
How to Be a Programmer Robert L. Read 2009-01-13 This book summarizes so many
things we need to know as a programmer, from a programmer 's perspective. Starting
from the basic technical skills one must acquire, to managerial skills to manage a
team of programmers.Emphases are put on the ethics of working as a programmer and
as a member of the team. Inside this book you'll find tips on how to learn
communication language among your peers, how to talk to non-engineers, and how to
deal with difficult people. This book also shows us how to take a break when
needed, and how to recognize when to go home, and how to communicate and negotiate
with your boss, so that you won't end up working for 50 to 60 hours a week. This
is a very good book, one that should be a mandatory for wannabe and professional
programmers. If you happened to be a manager who supervises a hive of programmers,
this book should provide you with useful insights into their minds and habits.
PoC or GTFO Manul Laphroaig 2017-10-31 This highly anticipated print collection
gathers articles published in the much-loved International Journal of Proof-ofConcept or Get The Fuck Out. PoC||GTFO follows in the tradition of Phrack and
Uninformed by publishing on the subjects of offensive security research, reverse
engineering, and file format internals. Until now, the journal has only been
available online or printed and distributed for free at hacker conferences
worldwide. Consistent with the journal's quirky, biblical style, this book comes
with all the trimmings: a leatherette cover, ribbon bookmark, bible paper, and
gilt-edged pages. The book features more than 80 technical essays from numerous
famous hackers, authors of classics like "Reliable Code Execution on a
Tamagotchi," "ELFs are Dorky, Elves are Cool," "Burning a Phone," "Forget Not the
Humble Timing Attack," and "A Sermon on Hacker Privilege." Twenty-four full-color
pages by Ange Albertini illustrate many of the clever tricks described in the
text.
Pocket Full of Do Chris Do 2020-07-27
Pro MERN Stack Vasan Subramanian 2019-05-11 Assemble the complete stack required
to build a modern web app using MongoDB, Express, React, and Node. This book also
covers many other complementary tools: React Router, GraphQL, React-Bootstrap,
Babel, and Webpack. This new edition will use the latest version of React (React
16) and the latest React Router (React Router 4), which has a significantly
different approach to routing compared to React Router 2 which was used in the
first edition of the book. Though the primary focus of Pro MERN Stack is to equip
you with all that is required to build a full-fledged web application, a large
portion of the book will be devoted to React 16. The popular MEAN (MongoDB,
Express, AngularJS, Node) stack introduced Single Page Apps (SPAs) and front-end
Model-View-Controller (MVC) as new and efficient paradigms. Facebook's React is a
technology that competes indirectly with AngularJS. It is not a full-fledged MVC
framework. It is a JavaScript library for building user interfaces (in some sense
the View part). Yet, it is possible to build a web app by replacing AngularJS with
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React – hence the term MERN stack What You Will LearnDiscover the features of
React 16 to get the maximum out of this library Gain the basics of MongoDB,
Express, and Node to build a web app Work with other libraries complementary to
React, including React-Bootstrap, React Router, and GraphQL Use tools such as
Babel and Webpack required to build JavaScript-based SPAs Tie all the components
together to build a complete web app. Who This Book Is For Developers and
architects who have prior experience in any web app stack other than the MERN
stack will find the book useful to learn about this modern stack. Prior knowledge
of JavaScript, HTML, and CSS is required.
Creating Interfaces with Bulma Jeremy Thomas 2018
Jump Start CSS Louis Lazaris 2013-08-15 If you think CSS is just fonts and colors,
think again. CSS is the special sauce that has taken the web from a boring, plain
text world to the rich, beautiful web of today! Powerful and dynamic, CSS is a
fundamental web technology for both developers and designers. Simply put, CSS is a
prerequisite for all web professionals. What you'll learn Get up to speed with
CSS, and in just a weekend. Nail the basics – syntax, selectors, the cascade and
specificity Use current best-practice layouts and position methods Styling
navigation, backgrounds, and embedding custom fonts Implement state of the art
responsive web design techniques Unleash impressive CSS3 features–transitions,
animations, & more - Design and layout a complete website from scratch with CSS
Who should do this This book is for anyone new to web design and development—no
prior CSS knowledge necessary.
Blogdown Yihui Xie 2017-12-12 blogdown: Creating Websites with R Markdown provides
a practical guide for creating websites using the blogdown package in R. In this
book, we show you how to use dynamic R Markdown documents to build static websites
featuring R code (or other programming languages) with automatically rendered
output such as graphics, tables, analysis results, and HTML widgets. The blogdown
package is also suitable for technical writing with elements such as citations,
footnotes, and LaTeX math. This makes blogdown an ideal platform for any website
designed to communicate information about data science, data analysis, data
visualization, or R programming. Note that blogdown is not just for blogging or
sites about R; it can also be used to create general-purpose websites. By default,
blogdown uses Hugo, a popular open-source static website generator, which provides
a fast and flexible way to build your site content to be shared online. Other
website generators like Jekyll and Hexo are also supported. In this book, you will
learn how to: Build a website using the blogdown package; Create blog posts and
other website content as dynamic documents that can be easily edited and updated;
Customize Hugo templates to suit your site's needs; Publish your website online;
Migrate your existing websites to blogdown and Hugo. Yihui Xie is a software
engineer at RStudio. He has authored and co-authored several R packages, including
knitr, rmarkdown, bookdown, blogdown, shiny, xaringan, and animation. He has
published two other books, Dynamic Documents with R and knitr and bookdown:
Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R Markdown. Amber Thomas is a data
journalist and "maker" at the online publication of visual essays: The Pudding
(https: //pudding.cool). Her educational background was marine biology, but she
has a strong love of data analysis, visualization, and storytelling. Alison
Presmanes Hill is an Associate Professor of Pediatrics at Oregon Health & Science
University, where she teaches Computer Science courses on data analysis, data
science, and visualization. Her research focuses on using computational methods to
study the development of children with neurodevelopmental disorders, in particular
Autism Spectrum Disorders.
Professional CSS Christopher Schmitt 2008-08-04
Covid-19 Challenges for Pakistan Farah Naz (Educationes) 2020
Atomic Design Brad Frost 2016-12-05
CSS in Depth Keith Grant 2018-03-08 Summary CSS in Depth exposes you to a world of
CSS techniques that range from clever to mind-blowing. This instantly useful book
is packed with creative examples and powerful best practices that will sharpen
your technical skills and inspire your sense of design. Foreword by Chris Coyier,
Cofounder of CodePen. Dig even deeper into the secrets of CSS with our video
course CSS in Depth in Motion, available exclusively at Manning.com
(www.manning.com/livevideo/css-in-depth-in-motion)! Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
About the Technology Some websites really pop. They look great, they're visually
consistent, and they feel interactive and responsive. You can bet their developers
knew CSS in depth. CSS specifies everything from the structural layout of page
elements to their individual look and feel. True masters know the patterns of CSS
development, the techniques to implement them, and the subtle touches that result
in beautiful typography, fluid transitions, and balanced graphics. Join them!
About the Book CSS in Depth exposes you to a world of CSS techniques that range
from clever to mind-blowing. This instantly useful book is packed with creative
examples and powerful best practices that will sharpen your technical skills and
inspire your sense of design. You'll gain new insights into familiar features like
floats and units, and experiment with emerging ideas like responsive design and
pattern libraries. Bottom line: this book will make you a better web designer and
your apps will look fantastic! What's Inside Avoid common CSS pitfalls Master
misunderstood concepts Use flexbox and grid layout Responsive designs for any
device Code for reuse and maintainability About the Reader Written for web
developers who know the basics of CSS and HTML. About the Author Keith J. Grant is
a senior web developer who builds and maintains web applications and websites,
including The New York Stock Exchange site. Table of Contents PART 1 - REVIEWING
THE FUNDAMENTALS Cascade, specificity, and inheritance Working with relative units
Mastering the box model PART 2 - MASTERING LAYOUT Making sense of floats Flexbox
Grid layout Positioning and stacking contexts Responsive design PART 3 - CSS AT
SCALE Modular CSS Pattern libraries PART 4 - ADVANCED TOPICS Backgrounds, shadows,
and blend modes Contrast, color, and spacing Typography Transitions Transforms
Animations
Learning Web App Development Semmy Purewal 2014-02-13 Grasp the fundamentals of
web application development by building a simple database-backed app from scratch,
using HTML, JavaScript, and other open source tools. Through hands-on tutorials,
this practical guide shows inexperienced web app developers how to create a user
interface, write a server, build client-server communication, and use a cloudbased service to deploy the application. Each chapter includes practice problems,
full examples, and mental models of the development workflow. Ideal for a collegelevel course, this book helps you get started with web app development by
providing you with a solid grounding in the process. Set up a basic workflow with
a text editor, version control system, and web browser Structure a user interface
with HTML, and include styles with CSS Use JQuery and JavaScript to add
interactivity to your application Link the client to the server with AJAX,
JavaScript objects, and JSON Learn the basics of server-side programming with
Node.js Store data outside your application with Redis and MongoDB Share your
application by uploading it to the cloud with CloudFoundry Get basic tips for
writing maintainable code on both client and server
Learning Bulma Aravind Shenoy 2019-12-17 Learn to use Bulma in your HTML file by
applying easy-to-understand practical examples to create responsive and mobilefirst websites. Featuring a step-by-step approach, this book encourages you to
modify its code examples and review the changes produced in the output, to thereby
reveal the subtle nuances of this awesome utility. Bulma is an impressive, modern
framework utility that allows the easy construction of web pages thanks to the
highly flexible Flex-box grid styles and simple syntax. You'll see how to use
tailwind-css-resume-template

Bulma’s intuitive CSS capabilities to create interactive websites that support
responsive design by dynamically adjusting the layout resulting in an optimal
viewing experience. You'll then delve into typical modifiers, columns, Flex-box
grid styles, forms, elements, utilities, CSS components, and more. By the end of
this book, you will be familiar with the inner workings of Bulma at an
intermediate level and be equipped to aptly leverage Bulma’s utilities to
streamline your web designing experience. What You'll Learn Get started quickly
with Bulma Use the grid system, layout, content, and modifiersLeverage Bulma’s
built-in CSS utilitiesStreamline the web design experience with Bulma’s flexible
attributesEffectively take a mobile-first approachWho This Book Is For Beginners
who have a basic understanding of HTML, CSS and JavaScript.
Introduction to Natural Language Processing Jacob Eisenstein 2019-10-01 A survey
of computational methods for understanding, generating, and manipulating human
language, which offers a synthesis of classical representations and algorithms
with contemporary machine learning techniques. This textbook provides a technical
perspective on natural language processing—methods for building computer software
that understands, generates, and manipulates human language. It emphasizes
contemporary data-driven approaches, focusing on techniques from supervised and
unsupervised machine learning. The first section establishes a foundation in
machine learning by building a set of tools that will be used throughout the book
and applying them to word-based textual analysis. The second section introduces
structured representations of language, including sequences, trees, and graphs.
The third section explores different approaches to the representation and analysis
of linguistic meaning, ranging from formal logic to neural word embeddings. The
final section offers chapter-length treatments of three transformative
applications of natural language processing: information extraction, machine
translation, and text generation. End-of-chapter exercises include both paper-andpencil analysis and software implementation. The text synthesizes and distills a
broad and diverse research literature, linking contemporary machine learning
techniques with the field's linguistic and computational foundations. It is
suitable for use in advanced undergraduate and graduate-level courses and as a
reference for software engineers and data scientists. Readers should have a
background in computer programming and college-level mathematics. After mastering
the material presented, students will have the technical skill to build and
analyze novel natural language processing systems and to understand the latest
research in the field.
Full-Stack React Projects Shama Hoque 2020-04-17 This book is an updated and
improved project-based guide to help you extend the capabilities of React into
building full-stack projects by exploring the industry-tested MERN stack. Starting
from the set up for your full-stack apps, you will learn to create the front end,
back end, and everything in between by building fun and engaging projects.
Mastering CSS Rich Finelli 2017-10-06 Rich Finelli's modern CSS training course,
based on his bestselling Mastering CSS video, now available in a book. Master CSS
from best practices to practical CSS coding. About This Book Learn CSS directly
from Rich Finelli, author of the bestselling Mastering CSS training course From
best practices to deep coding, Rich Finelli shares his CSS knowledge with you Rich
Finelli covers the latest CSS updates with flexbox and works with retina devices
Who This Book Is For This book is for web designers who wish to master the best
practices of CSS in their web projects. You already know how to work with a web
page, and want to use CSS to master website presentation. What You Will Learn
Master fundamental CSS concepts like the anatomy of a rule set, the box model, and
the differences between block and inline elements Employ flexbox to layout and
align elements simply and cleanly Become proficient with CSS3 properties such as
transitions, transforms, gradients, and animations Delve into modular, reusable,
and scalable CSS for more organized and maintainable style sheets Understand media
queries and other pillars of responsive web design Get creative with the @fontface property, Google Web Fonts, font services such as Typekit, as well as, icon
fonts Understand the workflow for HiDPI (retina) devices using 2x images, SVG, and
the srcset attribute In Detail Rich Finelli trains you in CSS deep learning and
shows you the techniques you need to work in the world of responsive, feature-rich
web applications. Based on his bestselling Mastering CSS training video, you can
now learn with Rich in this book! Rich shares with you his skills in creating
advanced layouts, and the critical CSS insights you need for responsive web
designs, fonts, transitions, animations, and using flexbox. Rich begins your CSS
training with a review of CSS best practices, such as using a good text editor to
automate your authoring and setting up a CSS baseline. You then move on to create
a responsive layout making use of floats and stylable drop-down menus, with Rich
guiding you toward a modular-organized approach to CSS. Your training with Rich
Finelli then dives into detail about working with CSS and the best solutions to
make your websites work. You'll go with him into CSS3 properties, transforms,
transitions, and animations. You'll gain his understanding of responsive web
designs, web fonts, icon fonts, and the techniques used to support retina devices.
Rich expands your knowledge of CSS so you can master one of the most valuable
tools in modern web design. Style and approach Let Rich Finelli train you in CSS!
This book has a direct training style because it is based on Rich's bestselling
Mastering CSS training course.
Efficient R Programming Colin Gillespie 2016-12-08 There are many excellent R
resources for visualization, data science, and package development. Hundreds of
scattered vignettes, web pages, and forums explain how to use R in particular
domains. But little has been written on how to simply make R work
effectively—until now. This hands-on book teaches novices and experienced R users
how to write efficient R code. Drawing on years of experience teaching R courses,
authors Colin Gillespie and Robin Lovelace provide practical advice on a range of
topics—from optimizing the set-up of RStudio to leveraging C++—that make this book
a useful addition to any R user’s bookshelf. Academics, business users, and
programmers from a wide range of backgrounds stand to benefit from the guidance in
Efficient R Programming. Get advice for setting up an R programming environment
Explore general programming concepts and R coding techniques Understand the
ingredients of an efficient R workflow Learn how to efficiently read and write
data in R Dive into data carpentry—the vital skill for cleaning raw data Optimize
your code with profiling, standard tricks, and other methods Determine your
hardware capabilities for handling R computation Maximize the benefits of
collaborative R programming Accelerate your transition from R hacker to R
programmer
Enduring CSS Ben Frain 2017-01-17 Learn to really THINK about CSS, and how to
create CSS that endures continual iteration, multiple authors, and yet always
produces predictable results About This Book Address the problems of CSS at scale,
avoiding the shortfalls of scaling CSS. The shortfalls of conventional approaches
to scaling CSS. Develop consistent and enforceable selector naming conventions
with ECSS. Learn how to organize project structure to more easily isolate and
decouple visual components. Who This Book Is For This is a book for working CSS
authors involved in large projects. This is a book that tackles create enduring
CSS for large-scale projects. What You Will Learn The problems of CSS at
scale—specificity, the cascade and styles intrinsically tied to element structure.
The shortfalls of conventional approaches to scaling CSS. The ECSS methodology and
the problems it solves. How to develop consistent and enforceable selector naming
conventions with ECSS. How to organise project structure to more easily isolate
and decouple visual components. How to handle state changes in the DOM with ARIA
or override selectors. How to apply ECSS to web applications and visual modules.
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approach Learn with me, Ben Frain, about how to really think about CSS. This is a
book to deal with writing CSS for large-scale, rapidly changing web projects and
applications. This isn't a book about writing CSS, as in the stuff inside the
curly braces - this is a book about the organisation and architecture of CSS; the
parts outside the braces!
Geek Diaries James Brindley Community Primary School 2015-10-23 Original short
stories written by children for children and adults.
You Don't Know JS: Scope & Closures Kyle Simpson 2014-03-10 No matter how much
experience you have with JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully understand the
language. This concise yet in-depth guide takes you inside scope and closures, two
core concepts you need to know to become a more efficient and effective JavaScript
programmer. You’ll learn how and why they work, and how an understanding of
closures can be a powerful part of your development skillset. Like other books in
the "You Don’t Know JS" series, Scope and Closures dives into trickier parts of
the language that many JavaScript programmers simply avoid. Armed with this
knowledge, you can achieve true JavaScript mastery. Learn about scope, a set of
rules to help JavaScript engines locate variables in your code Go deeper into
nested scope, a series of containers for variables and functions Explore functionand block-based scope, “hoisting”, and the patterns and benefits of scope-based
hiding Discover how to use closures for synchronous and asynchronous tasks,
including the creation of JavaScript libraries

Considerations of CSS tooling and processing: Sass/PostCSS and linting. Addressing
the notion of CSS selector speed with hard data and browser representative insight
In Detail Learn with me, Ben Frain, about how to really THINK about CSS and how to
use CSS for any size project! I'll show you how to write CSS that endures
continual iteration, multiple authors, and yet always produces predictable
results. Enduring CSS, often referred to as ECSS, offers you a robust and proven
approach to authoring and maintaining style sheets at scale. Enduring CSS is not a
book about writing CSS, as in the stuff inside the curly braces. This is a book
showing you how to think about CSS, and be a smarter developer with that thinking!
It's about the organisation and architecture of CSS—the parts outside the braces.
I will help you think about the aspects of CSS development that become the most
difficult part of writing CSS in larger projects. You'll learn about the problems
of authoring CSS at scale—including specificity, the cascade and styles
intrinsically tied to document structure. I'll introduce you to the ECSS
methodology, and show you how to develop consistent and enforceable selector
naming conventions. We'll cover how to apply ECSS to your web applications and
visual model, and how you can organize your project structure wisely, and handle
visual state changes with ARIA, providing greater accessibility considerations. In
addition, we'll take a deep look into CSS tooling and process considerations.
Finally we will address performance considerations by examining topics such as CSS
selector speed with hard data and browser-representative insight. Style and
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